
Judy Kay Scherr, CMC 
Rochester City Clerk 
Rochester City Hall 
201 -4th Street S.E. 
Room 135 
Rochester, MN 55904-37 42 

January 17, 2001 

Re: A-6411 Rochester (Ordinance No. 3374) 

Dear Ms. Scherr: 

Pursuant to your letter dated January 9, 2001, no further action will be taken on 
the above-entitled matter. Minnesota Planning is, therefore, closing this file. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office. 

CMS:sjh 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

cc: Gary Neumann, Asst. City Administrator 
Stevan Kvenvold, City Administrator 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 




